

## Post Tournament Teacher Thank You

Dear Faculty and Staff,

From the hearts of the speech and debate team, we would like to thank you for the use of your rooms for our annual tournament! We mean this from the bottom from our hearts, because of your gratitude and generosity to our team, we can host this magnificent event for schools around the country to come and enjoy! We can guarantee that nothing in any of your rooms will be misplaced or lost. If you have any special requests or any questions, please feel free to let us know, we're happy to answer your questions.

We sincerely thank all of you for your hard work not only teaching us to become polite and intelligent students, but for your support for our team and all teams at our tournament this year.

With Great Gratitude,

## The Speech and Debate Team

Dear Faculty and Staff,

From the hearts of the speech and debate team, we would like to thank you for the use of your rooms for our annual tournament! We mean this from the bottom from our hearts, because of your gratitude and generosity to our team, we can host this magnificent event for schools around the country to come and enjoy! We can guarantee that nothing in any of your rooms will be misplaced or lost. If you have any special requests or any questions, please feel free to let us know, we're happy to answer your questions.

We sincerely thank all of you for your hard work not only teaching us to become polite and intelligent students, but for your support for our team and all teams at our tournament this year.

With Great Gratitude,

## The Speech and Debate Team